
 
Dear Dr. Haymes, 
 
My name is Tramondranique Hawkins, a first-year medical student 
from Dallas, Texas. I would like to express my sincere gratitude for 
you sponsoring my stethoscope. I have already used the stethoscope 
to practice listening to heart sounds on myself and for measuring 
blood pressure. Your gift made my transition to medical school feel 
real in the middle of an unforeseen pandemic. When the time 
comes, I plan to use the stethoscope while interacting with patients 
during training. Thank you for your continued support of the 
School of Medicine and for your commitment to improving the 
education of medical students. 
 
Sincerely,  
Tramondranique Hawkins 




